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C OM PA NY

Hydrocarbons Division
101 North Marienfeld
Midland, Texas 79704

June 10, 1966

Cities Sarvice 0il Company
P. 0. Box 69
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We have received the attached letters from Mr. Len Mayer and Mr. Stanley
Carper. Could you please furnish the undersigned with a tabulation of
the deviation surveys for the l.en Mayer-Monsanto WAG State well No. 1,
located in Section 3, T-19-8, R-34-E, Lea County, New Mexico. This
informstion has been requested by the New Mexico Oil Conservation
Comaission,

Yours very truly,
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District Production
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Attachments

cc: 01l Conservatidn Commission
Attn: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
P. O. Box 1980
Hotbs, New Mexico
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Midland, Texas 79704

Attention: A. W. Wood
Dist, Prod. Supt.

Dear Mr. Wood:

Re: Len Mayer (Monsanto) #1
WAG State, 3-19-34
I am in receipt of your letter of May 24th, regarding

your request for deviation surveys on the captioned
well.

I havz contacted Carper Drilling Company, the contractor
on this well. Carper hes since sold all their rigs and
production and Cities Service has picked up ail their
recoxis. I enclose a copy of my letter from »r. Carper
regarding the fact that he does not hold any of his
previous records but that Cities Service mignt have them.
I do not know any of the personnel at Hobbs or Midland
and thought perhaps through your production department
you could contact Cities Service and see if they hold the
old Carper records regarding deviatiocn surveys on this well.

Please advise me 1f I can be of further help.

Yours very truly,
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June 1, 1966

Mr, Len Mayer
?. 0. Box 1495
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Len Mayer 1 WAG State
Sec. 3, T-15S, R-34E

Dear Len:

I have checked our files for a copy of the drilling reports
which would have reflected the deviation survey records to no avail.
I am not sure where the drilling report would be found in Cities
Service office, but I assume it would be either in Hobbs or Midland.

I regret we are unable to provide this information for you and
suggest you check with Cities Service.

Very truly yours,
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Stanley Carper ot
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